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EAF/dgr 
 
12th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Meet the Tutor Evening – Tuesday 24th September 2024 
 
A key element of our Academy vision of “Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope” is our drive to improve 
the life chances of our students, ensuring the dignity that comes with a secure education and future. We would like 
to invite you to attend our Meet the Tutor evening on Tuesday 24th September 2024 from 4.00pm until 6.00pm, 
where you will be able to meet your child’s Form Tutor, as well as other key staff, and ask any questions you have 
from the first few weeks of the academic year. 
 
Heads of Year will give a short talk at 4.00pm that covers the areas of Quality of Education, Behaviour and Attitudes 
and Personal Development.  This talk will be repeated at 5.30pm for parents/carers who would prefer a later 
session.  Tutors and Heads of Year will be available after each talk to take questions on a 1:1 basis where the 
question is specific for an individual student, rather than a general topic that can be asked as part of the group 
session. 
 
Please let us know if you are able to join us, by completing the form on Edulink by Friday 20th September. 
 
We very much look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Liz Furber 
Executive Principal 
 
 
 


